
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

28th August 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
September 2020  
 
I would like to thank all students who have been in school over the last few weeks.  We have been 
absolutely delighted to see the students back at school, they have adapted extremely to well to the new 
school routines, it has been a fantastic, positive start to the term. 
 
Next week we are looking forward to welcoming all of our students back into school.  As a reminder, 
Monday 31st August is a bank holiday, therefore school will be closed.  Tuesday 1st September is a training 
day for all staff and we will welcome our students back on Wednesday 2nd September.   New intake 
students (Year 7) will begin on Thursday 3rd September. 
 
As a reminder, the new school day timings are as follows and these are in place for next week: 
 

• The school day will begin at 8.45am, please ensure your child arrives no later than 8.40am to give them 

adequate time to access the building and arrive in their year group zone.  Students must not arrive at 

school any earlier than 8.00am. 

• The school day on Monday and Friday will finish at 3.00pm. 

• The school day on Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday will end at 4.00pm.   

Thank you to all parents/carers for supporting us with our new routines.  As advised in our guidance, it is 
preferable for all students to walk or cycle to school to avoid a build-up of cars and movement of people on 
the roads surrounding school. If it is essential that you collect your child from school, it would be helpful if 
you could review the public facilities in the wider local area and arrange a suitable meeting point.   
 
In addition, at the start of the school day, it would be helpful if parents/carers did not drop off in the 
immediate vicinity of our rear exit, as I am sure you appreciate that this is now a busy pedestrian route for 
the children as they arrive at school.  
 
We hope you all enjoy the bank holiday weekend and stay safe. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact the school on enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

Mrs A Reynolds  
Principal 
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